
Land Use Management and Planning Committee (LUMP)  
LUMP Tuesday, January 14th, 2025 

• The committee approved a motion to adopt co-chairs. Glenn Johnson was 
nominated and the committee will attempt to approve Glenn Johnson as 
co-chair with Anna Scott at the next meeting. 

• The committee will wait for recommendations for specific language to 
potentially add information about EAB mitigation/remediation to the 
Vegetation Management Plan. 

• Committee seeks ongoing participation from staff as well as a second Board 
member. 

• The group will continue to read a committee member’s revisions to the 
Fire/Land Use Plan and discuss potentially adopting revisions.


